
 

NEWSLETTER  

Welcome to our half termly newsletter:  

I cannot believe that it is the end of the Summer 1 term and the exams have started! A massive well 

done to you all for starting your GCSE’s. You are so close to finishing year 11 and soon on to the next 

chapter, whether that be college, sixth form or an apprenticeship. Keep working hard for the last few 

weeks, turning up on time for your exams and giving 100% on every exam. As one exam has finished, 

tick it off and then focus on the next one. Before you know it, you will have completed all of the exams 

and you then have the summer holidays to look forward to!  

I am enjoying having conversations with you all about the year 11 prom. It is very exciting to hear 

about what suits and dresses that you have brought already and hearing about how some of you are 

going to be travelling to the prom. I look forward to seeing you all there! Don’t forget to get your ticket 

ASAP! 

I would just like to say  good luck for the rest of the exams! You have got this! Please make sure that 

you take some time to rest and not revising all of the time. 

All the best! 

Thanks Miss Thomas 

Prom 2022: 

We are pleased to announce that the year 11 prom will be 
on: 

8th July 2022 at Lilleshall Hall.  

7pm—11pm 

Each ticket will be £25 which includes all food, drink and enter-
tainment for the night. If you would like to be part of this fabu-
lous evening, then please pay via parent pay, all the details are 
on the prom letter. Don’t forget that if you have won a £5 off 
your prom ticket, then speak to Ms Thomas. 

 

We look forward to see you all attend, to celebrate your school 
career at Telford Priory School. 

 

 



RSN - 

Good Luck to 11RSN. You have been super-
stars and have always given me a reason to 
smile every day. I can’t wait to see your 
beaming faces on Results day and hope to 
hear in the future of all your exciting mo-
ments. Remember to take every opportunity 
that is given to you and lead your life the way 
you want. Shine away my lovelies!  

MDN/PSS - 

Even though you didn't talk to me to start 
with we got over it, and now we've reached 
the end! I wish you all the luck in the world 
for your exams and every success in what 
you choose to do after TPS and beyond. 

MSS – 

All the very best to our form for your exams. 
You have been a pleasure to be part of!! 

LYS 

‘Thank you so much for being so welcoming 
this half term, it has made my introduction to 
TPS a warm and inviting one. All the very best 
for your future plans – remember, this is just 
the beginning! Good luck all’ 

NCE – 

Although there was only ever a regular 9 of 
us you always started my day off with so 
much laughter, I am  going to miss morning 
Karaoke/  Band practice with  Dan telling me 
to stop counting in because I’m not part of 
the band. (I am the band!!) I am going to miss 
seeing how much jewellery Connor can get 
away and how tall his Mohawk could grow 
until the Barber ruined it ! I am going to miss 
you all  and especially cooking with you at 
Christmas time! I will miss  how you all 
wished me a nice day before you went to 
your lessons. I wish you all the luck in the 
world I know you will go on to do amazing 
things!!  

 

AQA-  
 
It’s been a remarkable journey with 
you all. All my efforts were only to 
bring out the hidden geniuses in you.  
Always keep up the dedication and 
sincerity. I believe that you have the 
ability to become great. Wishing you 
the very best for the future. 

 

YGU-  
I was delighted to have you in my tutor this 
year and am excited about your future.  

You have tons of potential and are eager to 
learn, so I am sure you will have a wonderful 
future ahead of you. 

Wish you all the best 

 

YGU-  
Good Luck Year 11 with your new adventures. I 
wish you the very best of luck with your future. 
Remember to achieve high and take every oppor-
tunity given. You will succeed in every single way 
and I can’t wait to see what you do with your 
lives after secondary school. Make sure you share 
your successes with us !  



Careers: 

 
Well done Year 11 for reaching the end of what has been a difficult few years. From my conversations 
with many of you, you all seem positive about the new challenges you are about to face and the next 
steps you will be taking with your education and future careers. 

 

If Results Day doesn’t go as planned, please don’t panic… there are lots of people around you to help! 
For the majority of people, the answer will be to drop down a course level – this is absolutely fine and 
gives you the chance to re-sit a subject if you need to. Both myself and Future Focus will continue to 
support you into those first few weeks at your new provider and we are happy to have conversations 
with you into September. Some of you may decide to change course, which is also expected by the 
providers and they will support you to do so. 

 

You will all have your Future Focus contact and you are free to use the service any time until you are 
25 years old. They can support with training, looking for work, Post-18 steps etc. You can drop into see 
them at Southwater, email or ring them. I encourage you to do so. 

 

What’s important to remember, more than anything, is that you are more than just your grades. Em-
ployers look for skills, for personality and for potential and these are what your GCSEs do not measure.  

 

Please keep in touch with me via Instagram and email – tell me of your successes and let me know 
where you end up. I would love to have you back to talk to TPS students in a few years’ time, so they 
can also celebrate in your success.  

From Ms Burke 


